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LET PAM KNOW:

Does anyone remember Kwei Xin Chen, he said he worked as a Library Chinese Consultant, during the 
period of Jan. 1999 - Feb. 2000.

Student Payroll has no record of him.  If you can assist with providing payroll with the location where this 
individual worked, and if he truly was a student worker, please let me know, and I will pass on the 
information to Payroll.

Thank You
Pam

THANK YOU FROM MARY MANNA :

thank you .tif

CAMPUS ANNOUNCEMENT:

DEADLINE to submit applications for UUP Individual Development Awards - West 
Campus 

West Campus UUP employee applications for the Individual Dev't Awards program must be 
received in the UUP office, 104 Old Chemistry, by 3:00 pm on Friday, March 29, 2002. Please 
allow ample time if you are sending by mail. Questions may be directed to Willa Smith at 
(63)2-6570. Late applications will not be accepted.
(Submitted by: Willa Smith/Affl)

BEST WISHES AS YOU CELEBRATE :



          HAPPY EASTER AND         




